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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

OVERVIEW:  Section 34 allows the Department of Information Technology's procurement activities, 

including but not limited to the Statewide Information technology Procurement Office, to be funded 

through a combination of administrative fees as part of the IT Supplemental Staffing contract, as well 

as fees charged to agencies using their services. 

This bill was vetoed by the Governor on October 2, 2023, and that veto was overridden by the General 

Assembly on October 10, 2023. This section became effective on October 10, 2023. 


